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NOV 2 1979 Ref: SA/ECA

Mr. Dante G. Ionata, Director

Energy Capability and Management
Governor's Energy Office
80 Dean Street
Providence,cRhnda island 02903

Dear $ a:

Enclosed for your information is a copy of a meroorandum regarding the
results of the Commission's October 23, 1979 discussion of the proposed
agreement between the NRC and Rhode Island.

Sincerely,

'fh
G. Wa ne Kerr, Assistant Director

for State Agreements Program
Office of State Programs
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As stated
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